## International Music Camp Scholarships In Memory of Oscar & Ruth Kvaalen



Check it out at www.internationalmusiccamp.com

An opportunity for Lambert students of all talents and abilities the chance to improve their skills and broaden their musical horizons by attending music camp at the International Peace Garden.

Who: Any student who will enter grades 7-12 at Lambert Public School in fall 2023 and graduating seniors; check the Camp's required musical experience (see the website; as little as one year in band; none for vocals). Students who have never received the scholarship will be chosen before those who received the scholarship in previous years.

How: Submit an application by April 3. Two recipients will be chosen at random from those who apply.

What: Scholarships are for a one-week music camp, including 2 private lessons...~\$650 each.

The beautiful International Peace Garden is located on the North Dakota, Manitoba border, about 100 miles northeast of Minot. The International Music Camp offers something for every interest, whether you sing or play an instrument, and whether you are in middle school or high school. If you sing, check out the Choir, Pop Choir, Vocal Jazz, and Middle School Choir programs. For students that play instruments, Band, Middle School Band, Orchestra, Fiddle, Jazz Band, Drumline, Garage Band, Guitar, Piano, Mallet Percussion, World Percussion, Handbells, and Harp is available. Campers work and play with their peers in a challenging and relaxed setting. Lasting friendships are formed through memories, music, and enough creative summer magic to last a lifetime!

Applications due to Ms. Giffin by April 3! For applications or information, please see Ms. Giffin.

## **Application Form**

## Oscar & Ruth Kvaalen Memorial Scholarship to the International Music Camp

**Application Due April 3, 2023** 

**Instructions:** Go to the International Music Camp's website at <a href="www.internationalmusiccamp.com">www.internationalmusiccamp.com</a> and choose the music camp you would like to attend. You may attend any of the student music camps except the university preparatory programs; plan to include 2 private lessons with your camp. See Ms. Giffin for advice and assistance in choosing a camp.

<u>Fill out this form and return it to Ms. Giffin by April 3, 2023</u>. Scholarship recipients will be chosen at random from those who apply. Those who received a scholarship in the past may apply, but students who have not received one before will be chosen first (not an issue this year as no current students have ever received the scholarship).

Name:
Address:
Phone:
Email:
Parent(s) or Guardian(s):
Grade entering next fall:
I have have not received this scholarship in the past.
Past Music Program Involvement:
Chosen Camp Name:
Chosen Camp Dates:
Signature of parent or guardian: